Sent: ctober 110

To: McClue, Jonathan
Cc: Planning
Subject: 2018/ 4239/P 100 Avenue Road

Dear Mr. McClue,
Re: Planning application 2018/4239/P 100 Avenue Rd.
Fire Exits:

It is outrageous that Essential Living has resubmitted their plans to remove two fire exits from their 100 Avenue Rd
skyscraper.

Their first submission for their "non material amendment" was presumably withdrawn in 2017 because of the Grenfell
tragedy.

Is it possible that EL now thinks that our memories of the terrible deaths have dimmed
so much that they have the temerity of trying it on again?

Has the Fire Department. approved this application or been informed of it?
They must be involved in vetting this application.

It would seem that the main if not only motivation of EL is to cut costs and to maximise their profits at the
expense of the safety and well-being of its future residents.

It is your and the planning committee's responsibility not to let this happen.
Bin Stores:
| also strongly object EL wanting to reduce the size of the bin stores for the "affordable" block.

This reduction will make refuse collection and recycling much more difficult.

Narrowing of Corridors:

The proposed narrowing of corridors will make it more difficult for all residents and especially wheelchair users to
evacuate
the building in an emergency, especially as there is only one staircase in the 24 story block.

Yours sincerely,

Kitty Balint-Kurti



